
Dear Committee, 

I am writing to express my strong support for this bill.  I think this is a commonsense 
solution to what was clearly an overlooked omission. Preschools are schools and children 
deserve to be kept safe.  It’s as simple as that. 

Thanks for your attention to this matter. 

 

Joe Porwoll 

Preschool Parent 

 


